
Thetford Township Planning Commission 
Minutes of Regular Meeting 

September 8, 2016 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Laurel Coe at 6:30 p.m 

Members Present:  Chair Laurel Coe, Kari Gilbert, Peggy Castle, Trustee Eric Gunnels 

and Dennis Bloss (arrived 6:55 p.m) 

Members Absent: None 

Staff Present:  Supervisor Eileen Kerr 

New Business: 

Representatives from Consumers Energy discussed the Saginaw Trail Pipeline Project.  

Located at 10233 N Genesee Road, Commercial Site Plan Review, Storage Units and 

Office Space. 

Douglas Scott, Associate Senior Project Manager gave a brief overview of the project.  

The total project will be approximately 80 miles, take 4 years to complete and hire about 

350 workers. 

They will be working with the Genesee County Road Commission and the Genesee 

County Drain Commission. 

Motion by Dennis Bloss supported by Peggy Castle to hold a Special Meeting and then 

go into a Public Hearing as an information meeting on Wednesday, September 21, 2016 

at 6:30 p.m.    

Board Member Comments 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 


